

DUFFERIN-PEEL CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD POLICY	
POLICY NUMBER:	P-8003
SUBJECT:	Naming of Schools, New and Amalgamated
REFERENCE:	P-8010 Significant School or Facility Events
	GAP8003 Naming of Schools, New and Amalgamated
	GAP8001 School, Facility, or Property Memorials
EFFECTIVE DATE:	April 22, 2003
AMENDED DATE:	May 26, 2009; February 28, 2017; September 29, 2020

[&]quot;The nations shall see your vindication, and all the kings your glory; and you shall be called by a new name that the mouth of the Lord shall give."

Isaiah 62:2

- 1. As one of the school districts guided spiritually by the Archdiocese of Toronto, the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) adheres to Archdiocesan naming guidelines and approval processes.
- 2. All new or amalgamated school names shall be submitted to the Archdiocese of Toronto for approval by the Office of the Archbishop. As per Archdiocesan guidelines, at least two possible names are to be submitted for consideration.
- 3. All DPCDSB schools shall be named in honour of God, Mary, canonized Catholic saints or other beatified persons.